
USE OF SUPPLEMENTAL MEDIA 
 

All District employees must comply with federal copyright laws, as well as publisher licensing agreements.  A rented 
privately owned movie or video may only be shown in the classroom provided the following “fair use” requirements are 
satisfied. 

• The movie or video must be shown in the course of face-to-face teaching activities in the classroom or similar 
place devoted to instruction. 

• The showing of the movie or video must be directly related and of material assistance to the curriculum and 
lesson objectives. 

The showing of movies and videos must be limited to specific educational purposes.  A full-length movie video, or clip 
thereof, shall not be shown in school unless its content is relevant to the curriculum and specific educational objectives, is 
appropriate to the age and maturity of the students, is a productive use of class time and will not cause classroom 
disruption.  Teachers and other school officials who violate this policy may face appropriate disciplinary action. 
 
Assuming compliance with the copyright requirements outlined in this policy, a movie or video may be shown if it has 
received prior approval from the Building Principal. 


